
   

 

University of South Florida St. Petersburg 
POLICE CRIME ALERT BULLETIN 

Timely Warning Notice 
December 8, 2019 

 
Indecent Exposure Incident 

 

 

Yesterday afternoon, the person pictured below was reported to be exposing and touching himself in a 
lewd manner while walking along a University Way sidewalk.  The person is described as a male 
possibly in his 40’s, 5’8-5’10, thin and wearing glasses. 
 
If you have any information regarding this incident or observe this person in the area of the university 
campus, please contact the University Police at 727-873-4444 or police@usfsp.edu. 
 

  
 

 
 
Remember If You See Something Say Something 
http://www.usfsp.edu/university-police-department/see-it-
say-it/   
 
In compliance with the Clery Act, all Timely 
Warning/Crime Alert Bulletins are posted on the UPD 
website, at the following link: 
http://www.usfsp.edu/university-police-department/crime-
information/crime-updates/ 
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